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FRESNO SUPERIOR COURT – M STREET COURTHOUSE RESUMES OPERATIONS 

 
The Fresno Superior Court is pleased to announce that operations at the M Street 
Courthouse, located at 2317 Tuolumne Street, will resume on Friday, September 5, 2025. 
 
Following a brief closure caused by flooding, staff worked quickly to restore the facility so 
that the community can continue to access services without delay. 
 
All departments and the Traffic Clerk’s Office previously relocated during the closure will 
return to their normal assignments at the M Street Courthouse. 
 
The Court appreciates the patience and understanding of the public and its justice partners 
during this disruption and remains committed to ensuring safe and consistent access to 
court services 
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